
 

 

Residential incoming! 

Thank you to those who 
attended the Residential in-
formation evening and Q&A 
session. Hopefully you now 
feel more reassured about 

the upcoming trip. 

However, between now and 
the 30th June, please don’t 

hesitate to get in touch! 

37 days and counting! 

 UNIFORM & PE KIT REMINDER 
A polite reminder that the new 
Year 6 hoodies are simply  
replacing our school jumpers/
cardigans. All other uniform  
remains the same and must  
continue to be worn. 
 

However, the leavers t-shirts 
may replace your white PE top 
on PE days only. 

YEAR SIX 

Worth a read! The Last Wild - Piers Torday 

The first book of the fantastic Last Wild trilogy, 

The Last Wild by Piers Torday, introduces you to 

12-year old Kester Jaynes, a boy who cannot 

speak, who finds himself in a world where animals 

no longer exist. However, when he meets a flock 

of talking pigeons and a bossy cockroach, Kester 

thinks he’s finally gone mad. But the animals have 

something to say… Here’s the blurb! 

Mr Allott cannot recommend this book enough - 

packed full of fantastic characters 

and a nail-biting plot which has left 

previous classes ‘on tenterhooks’ 

with countless cliffhangers! 

 R&W Week 3 - What can we learn 
about the meaning of life from the 

great philosophers? 

During our penultimate Religion and 
Worldviews week of the year, Year 6 became 
philosophers and had a go at answering one of 
the hardest questions going, ‘What is the 
meaning of life?’ 

We analysed Platonism and Humanism and 
gave our own opinions and thoughts on the big    
question. A really thought-provoking week of 
learning. Below are some examples of the work 
completed, including a spider diagram about 
what the meaning of life 
is for the children and the 
widely-known Trolley 
Problem with some ex-
cellent discussion and 
debate happening across 
Year 6. 


